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Ref. No. AIUCBPF/113/2018-21                                                                        Dated  21st January, 2021.

The General Manager,
UCO BANK,
Head Office,
Personnel Services Department,
Salt Lake, Kolkata-64.

Sub: VERIFICATION OF TDS EXEMPTION INVESTMENT DETAILS FOR FY-2020-2021.

Sir,

The Bank has started sending SMS to Bank Pensioners stating that Pensioner’s TDS exemption investment details for 
concerned PPO number is due for verification and the Bank is requesting Pensioners to get the same verified by 
submitting documents to UCO Bank, Pension Payment Branch at earliest.  It has also been stated that in case of 
failure, exemption will not be considered for TDS calculation and deduction will be done accordingly. 

Under the above, we like to bring before you following facts for your kind perusal and necessary consideration.
1. Many Bank Pensioners have not still received the above SMS.
2. No last date in the SMS has been mentioned within which the investment documents are to be submitted by 

the Bank Pensioners to the concerned Pension Payment Branches for due verification. 
3. In absence of mention of any last date in the SMS, many Pension Payment  Branches are forcing the 

concerned  Bank Pensioners to submit the investment documents within 2/3 days which is creating a great 
confusion in the minds of the Pensioners.

4. Some Branch Managers are asking for IBA Group Insurance Premium Paid Receipts from the concerned 
Pensioners  which TPA or our Head Office has not provided to Pensioners. 

5. Many Pensioners have planned to invest some amounts for TDS exemption  in the month of February, 2021 
which some  Branch Heads are not in a position to accept.

In view of the facts stated above, apart from sending SMS to Bank Pensioners,  we would request you to please issue 
one detailed Bank Circular in this regard giving the last date as 20.2.2021 for submitting the investment documents by 
the Bank Pensioners to the Pension Payment Branches for due verification.

We trust, you will be pleased to do the needful in this regard.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,

(SubrataSarkar)
General Secretary
Place: Kolkata.


